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This special edition of Your Forest Hall Update contains information about the 

installation of permanent parking bay markings along Station Road North. 

At a glance 

Walking and cycling: Unaffected.  

On the road: Parking bays on the northern side of Station Road North will be 

unavailable while the permanent markings are being laid during w/c May 13.  

What we will do 

During w/c May 13, our team will return to replace the temporary parking bay 
markings with setts (raised markings) on the northern side of Station Road North.  
 

 

Weather 
permitting, the 
work should take 
around one week. 
It could not be 
done as part of 
the main scheme 
as the new road 
surface needed 
time to bed in  
prior to the 
installation of  
the setts. Pictured by: Kenneth Horn 



The parking bays will be unavailable while the setts are being installed and we 
apologise for any inconvenience caused. It may also be necessary to close the bays 
overnight while the new markings set.  
 
To keep disruption to a minimum, the team will complete the bays one section at a 
time, starting opposite the Flying Scotsman pub and moving east. 
 

Contact 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact the Major 
Projects Team on 0191 643 6500 or email: ForestHallTeam@northtyneside.gov.uk  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


